Reply to Common Council File No. 011295
From DOA-Budget and Management Division

February 1, 2002
Ref: 02034(02)

Common Council File 011295 contains a report from the Department of Employee Relations (DER). This
report recommends two reclassifications and pay changes approved by the City Service Commission on
January 22, 2002.

Health Department
One position of Lead Project Inspection Supervisor, Salary Grade 005 was reclassified to Environmental
Health Field Supervisor, Salary Grade 006. The fiscal impact for this position is $1,389 in 2002.

One vacant position of Lead Project Coordinator (HUD), Salary Grade 005, was reclassified to Lead
Hazard Prevention Manager, Salary Grade 007. The fiscal impact for this position is $5,451 in 2002. The
total fiscal impact for these positions is $6,840 in 2002.

The total fiscal impact of this file is $6,840 for 2002.
RECOMMENDATION: WE DEFER TO THE RECOMMENDATIONS PROVIDED BY

DER. IF THE COMMITTEE WISHES TO APPROVE THESE CHANGES, THE
ATTACHED REPORTS CONTAIN THE NECESSARY POSITIONS AND SALARY

ORDINANCE CHANGES.
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